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NOTICE TO ALL AV NACKAWIC ROUNDWOOD SUPPLIERS: 
 

 Please be advised, effective August 8,2025. AV Nackawic will 
stop purchasing Round-Wood Bio-mass from all sources until 
further notice. This curtailment includes volumes from 
Gatewood, Direct and Industrial contracts.  
 
  Any questions regarding this matter, feel free to contact me at 
470-9378. 
 
Regards: 
Joe Simpson 
Southern NB Sales & Procurement Manager 
AV Group New Brunswick Inc.   
 
     


